

2022 Quilt ~ buy your tickets today!

ST. ANN'S SIGN UP SHEETS: The sign-up sheets to help with the annual Chicken Noodle Dinner are now on the back bulletin board—please take time today to sign-up ~ we need everyone's help with this! If you have any questions, please give Daylene a call in the office or you can call Vangie at 655-3805!

ST. ANDREW'S HAM LOAF DINNER: The annual Ham Loaf Dinner is Tuesday, October 18 from 5:00-7:00 p.m. It will be take-out only and will be prepared and served at the Parish Hall. Also there is a raffle for a handmade quilt.

<u>CATHOLIC CHARITIES COLLECTION:</u> "Adoption is so handwoven by God. There's a child in one mother's womb. She realizes she can't give this child the life that she wants. She then loves him enough to let him go. That child is then born from the heart of his adopted mother. when I look at what Bryce has brought to my life, if it was not for Catholic Charities and God orchestrating that connection, Bryce would not be Bryce."

This quote comes from a woman named Mary Hickman. 21 years ago, Mary adopted her son Bryce through Catholic Charities. Since that blessed day, their lives have been enriched in immeasurable ways. This weekend is the 2022 Catholic Charities Annual Appeal - Together, We Can! By donating to the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal, you are ensuring that married couples who like Mary, have always dreamed of having a baby, can receive the gift of parenthood through adoption. these stories of hope cannot happen without YOU! Your support of the Catholic Charities Annual Appeal is essential to the growth and continuation of our mission. To donate to this cause, please use the pledge cards and remittance envelopes provided and are on the tables with the Holy Water bowls. You may place your envelope in the collection plate during mass or mail it directly to Catholic Charities. You can also donate at: ccnks.org/annualappeal. Please make checks out to Catholic Charities. Your support gives life to those struggling throughout northern Kansas. Thank you and God Bless! For questions, please contact our Director of Development, Erick Frank at 785-825-0208 or efrank@ccnks.org